Oronoco Township – Road Construction Update

 This notice is to notify residents living or traveling along Thunderbluff and Whitebirch neighborhoods, that the paving of Thunderbluff and Whitebirch should be done on or about the 16th of October.

Please contact Supervisor Ken Mergen with any questions or concerns you may have. 

Thank you! 


